GREENVIEW VILLAGE BOARD MINUTES
Of August 16t 2021
The Greenview Village Board met for a regular scheduled board meeting on Monday August 19", 2021.
President Curry called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and all present participated in the pledge of allegiance.
The roll call indicated that Trustees Norman Hofmann, Liz Soldwedel, Sarah Heavner, Patrick Feagans,
Brandon Wellhausen, and Raymond VanCleve, were present. Other village personnel present were John Holt,
Zoning Officer Braden Brown and Village Clerk Monica Brumm

Public Participation:
No Public Participation

Braden Brown gave the zoning report for July. A motion was made by Trustee Hofmann and seconded by
Trustee Wellhausen to approve the zoning report. All present voted aye. Report filed into record.

John Holt gave the treasurer report for July. A motion was made by Trustee Heavner and seconded by Trustee
Feagans to approve the treasurer report. All present voted aye. Report filed into record.

The minutes from the August 2", 2021, board meeting was reviewed by each board member. A motion made
by Trustee Feagans and seconded by Trustee VVanCleve to approve the minutes. Minutes approved and filed into
record.

Income/Expense/Bill Report- The bills were reviewed by each board member. Approval of the
income/expense report was roll called, all present in favor voted aye. Filed into record.

Old Business-
1. A vote was taken to approve a change from BlueCross/Blue Shield to Humana life insurance.
2. Discussion was had on the CURES grant money that may become available.

New Business-
1. Discussion had on water tower capacity.
2. Discussion on events of the county board meeting information
3. First meeting in September will be held on September 2", 2021 at 7 pm.
4. Discussion had on Labor Day Citizen of The Year.

Committee Reports:

Trustee Feagans: Nothing

Trustee Heavner: Nothing for the committee. But shared that one of the teachers lost their home due to fire
and they are accepting gift card donations.

Trustee Hofmann: Nothing
Trustee Soldwedel: Nothing
Trustee VanCleve: Discussion had on sidewalks and on drainage in front of Christian Church

Trustee Wellhausen: Nothing



Clerk: Gave update on sewer and advised would need a vote on the Landmarks Illinois membership.
President: Discussion had more discussion on sewer.
Meeting adjourned at 8:49 pm.

At the conclusion of all business, the announcement of the next meeting was made. The next meeting will be
held on Monday September 2", 2021, at 7:00 pm.



